
May 2021 Newsletter

From the President... 
 
Happy Spring!!! Our first meeting of the 
year was an opportunity to hear from our 
city and foundation partners and learn 
about local bird walks. Thirty members 
joined the April Zoom meeting. 
 
I understand some members had  trouble 
joining on Zoom. If you are having this 
problem on the day of the meeting or 
would like a private Zoom lesson, please 
call me at 517 230-2361. We start 
meetings with the invited speakers, so 
please plan to join the meeting about 
ten minutes before the scheduled start 
time. We'll get a chance to chat with 
other early birds! 
 
I know we're all looking forward to 
meeting in person. See you all at the 
planting of the city's raised planters on 
June 3 and Spring Planting Day, 
 June 10.  

 
Here's the link to the Zoom Member 
Meeting...  
Marjorie Green is inviting you to a 
scheduled Zoom meeting.  
Topic:  
May 2021 PAGC Member Meeting 
Time: May 26, 2021 12:00 PM  
America/Toronto  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6699562390
?pwd=YVd4ZVJON3YrZHIrdWF1M
XN4WmkwZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 669 956 2390 
Passcode: 420500 
 

Marj Green 
517.230.2361 
President 

Our Beautiful Gardens

Board Vacancies 
The Historian committee is in need of a co-chair willing to collect 
and store photos of our gardens for our scrapbook as well as for 
award applications and future brochures, etc. Please let Sharon 
Schappacher know if this position interests you. 
 
Awards Committee 
Jan Hertel is our new Chair for Awards and she is looking for  
interested persons to help with the preparation of award  
applications. Some writing is involved as we document our various 
activities. This work is typically accomplished from August through 
September as Michigan and National Garden Club applications are 
due October 1st each year.



Spring in the High School Courtyard 

The courtyard at the high school is in bloom thanks to Jill Patterson! She planted most of 
the beautiful bulbs. The students planted the hyacinths and crocus. The hyacinths are still 
blooming.

Program Update  All about Dahlias!!!  
Please remember to join our May meeting by Zoom on 
May 26th at noon. We will have a presentation from 
Rusty Hart about growing and caring for dahlias,  
followed by a business meeting with updates on our 
club's many activities. In-person meetings will resume 
in June. Hurray!

Mark your Calendar  
Planting of the city's raised 
planters on Thursday, June 3 at 
10 am and Spring Planting Day 
Thursday, June 10 at 10 am. Rain 
date is Friday June 11 at 10 am.  
 
All members are expected to  
 
participate. 


